

Dear Orchard Hill Family,

I want to let you know **ARTS CAMP ON THE HILL is ONLINE** this summer! Even though we are disappointed about not meeting together in person, we hope you will still join us June 22-26 at 10:00 AM as we launch a virtual camp featuring many of the great things that happen at Arts Camp here at Orchard Hill Church. There will be fun songs, a puppet show, crazy adventures, craft projects, Bible lessons, a daily mission challenge and more! Visit our website at <a href="artscamponthehill.com">artscamponthehill.com</a> to get a sneak peek of what to expect!

Our theme this summer is FREE! Kids will learn how we can live in freedom no matter where we are, or what our circumstances look like. There is no need to register, and no cost. Each child that fills out our basic online form the week of camp (child/ren's name, email address, prayer request) will receive a free Arts Camp water bottle.

Even though Arts Camp will look much different this year, we hope you will tune into our daily episodes and take advantage of sharing the gospel in your own homes. Here are some ways to consider doing that.

- Invite your neighborhood kids over and have a viewing party in your backyard or in your home. You can schedule it at 10:00 AM when our episodes launch, or meet in the evening and watch them when it's convenient
- Grandparents invite your Grandkids over to watch the videos and do the craft projects together
- ♣ Pick up a flyer(s) from church anytime on 10:00 AM-4:00 PM and pass them out to your neighbors and friends that have children
- Share the information on your social media pages via the <u>promo video</u> posted on our <u>Facebook & Instagram pages</u>, send them to <u>artscamponthehill.com</u> or to <u>orchardhill.org</u>.

I hope you will all find creative ways to share Arts Camp this summer. This is a new opportunity to be the Church and share the love of Jesus with the children in your lives!

Sincerely,

Wendy Huizinga
Music & Worship Arts Director
Orchard Hill Church